
Scituate	Youth	Lacrosse	
Board	of	Directors	

	
	
February	18,	2019	
	
Hi	David/Town	of	Scituate,	
	
I	am	writing	to	inform	you	that	the	Board	of	Directors	for	
Scituate	Youth	Lacrosse	has	elected	to	pledge	a	donation	of	
$10,000	toward	the	Scituate	High	School	Field	Restoration	
Project	contingent	upon	approval	by	Scituate	voters	at	Town	
Meeting.	
	
We	look	forward	to	this	vital	project	coming	to	fruition	for	our	
town.	
	
All	the	best,	
Chris	Roberts	


